

*

*

Primary 3 Newsletter

Term 1 August - October 2025

A big welcome from Mrs Dyson

I look forward to meeting many of you at the Open Afternoon on Tuesday 2nd September 1:45pm-2:15pm. Introducing the Zones of Regulation



PE - Tuesdays & Fridays

On Tuesdays and Fridays, pupils should come to school in PE kit and bring their school uniform in a bag to get changed into afterwards. For safety reasons, no earrings should be worn for PE and long hair should be tied back. Please ensure that names are on all school uniform and footwear.

As Mr Sharp teaches until morning break on Tuesdays, pupils will have their morning snack when they come back into class at 11am.

PE on Fridays will be with Mrs Dyson. There may be times when pupils come home in their PE kit if we have outdoor learning tasks later on Friday. Please let me know if there is an issue with this. Thank you.

Working in Partnership

I can be contacted through email:

gw08dysonheather01@glow.sch.uk

Please read guidance issued from Miss Cameron (Headteacher) about methods of communication. Any letters or forms from the school office will be sent home in your child's Home-School folder so please check this regularly. Thank you.

School Lunches

All school lunches should be ordered at home for the week ahead using the link below. Packed lunches should also be indicated on this for the given days. Thank you for your support.

Order School Lunches Here

Water Bottles

Pupils should bring a water bottle to school each day. These should be taken home daily to be washed and refilled with fresh water.

Please label with your child's name.

Homework

Homework will be issued on a Tuesday and is due the following Monday. Homework will consist of tasks such as reading a familiar reading book, reading speed words, spelling high-frequency words or a Numeracy task such as Sumdog. Please keep the folders in bags each day.